
Jane Prentice MP
Federal Member for Ryan

8 October 2013

Mr Malcolm Roberts
180 Haven Road
PULLENVALE QLD 4069
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Thank you for providing a copy of your correspondence to The Hon Greg Hunt MP
Minister for the Environment, regarding your concern with the Federal Government's
association with BOM and CSIRO.

We appreciate your keeping us updated on any developments concerning your
contact with the Minister.

Yours sincerely,
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